
 
 
Support SB2317 
 
 
I am writing this in an effort to support SB2317. We owe it to our 
townships to be a voice for the people and have the right to set the 
zoning rules. In our situation of living in LaMoure County, we have been 
told by our county commissioners that they refuse to zone. They feel 
that they will just leave that up to the individual townships to make 
their rules. In the case of a large project coming through, it leaves us 
wide open and vulnerable. With passage of this bill our townships will 
at least be a voice for the individual landowners when a county is being 
of no help to us, or for us. 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration 
Steve Rupp 
District 28 
 


